
Visit by Ambassador Okada to Saint Christopher and Nevis 

 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador Extraordinary and 

Plenipotentiary of Japan, visited Saint Christopher and Nevis on October 

6-8, 2017, to attend its independence celebration. During his stay, 

Ambassador Okada held meetings with Dr. the Honourable Timothy Harris, 

Prime Minister of Saint Christopher and Nevis, the Honourable Mark Anthony 

G. Brantley, Minister of Foreign Affairs, and the Honourable Eugene 

Alastair Hamilton, Minister of Agriculture, to discuss the friendly 

relationship and economic cooperation between the two nations. 

 

  

Independence celebration attended by H.E. Sir 

Tapley Seaton, Governor General of Saint 

Christopher and Nevis, Prime Minister Harris, 

and ambassadors accredited to the country  

Meeting with Dr. the Honourable Timothy Harris, 

Prime Minister of Saint Christopher and Nevis 

  

 
 

Meeting with the Honourable Mark Brantley, 

Minister of Foreign Affairs 

Meeting with the Honourable Eugene Alastair 

Hamilton, Minister of Agriculture 



 


